PL201700285 PL2017-285

From: Bunker, Bruce

Sent: Wednesday, January 24, 2018 8:40 AM **To:** 'brian.devlin@lifespacecommunities.com'

Cc: 'Ryan.Bluhm@westwoodps.com'; Desrude, Jennifer; Jorschumb, Steven

Subject: Public Easement Vacation - Friendship Village

Hello Brian,

Due to the weather this past Monday, January 22nd, City Council has postponed the public hearing on the ordinance for vacating public easements within Friendship Village. This item will now be scheduled for the February 5th City Council meeting.

Please let me know if you have any questions.

Thank you,

Bruce Bunker | Engineering Technician

City of Bloomington | Engineering Division 1700 W 98th Street | Bloomington, MN 55431 P: (952) 563-4546 | F: (952) 563-4868 bbunker@BloomingtonMN.gov